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Extended hours for night work  
on the Victoria Street Bridge on  
Friday 31 January 2025 

Newell Highway upgrade, Parkes Bypass 
January 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are investing in the Parkes Bypass 
which will improve connectivity, road 
transport efficiency and safety for 
local and interstate motorists. 

What work are we doing?  
Pouring the concrete deck on the Victoria Street 
Bridge. 

When and where we’ll be working 
The works are scheduled to start at 2am on 
Friday 31 January.  
Work is expected to take one night to complete. 
Early morning pours for the Victoria Street Bridge 
are necessary due to the large deck surface 
which is prone to cracking in the summer heat.  
 
 
 

Starting early ensures cooler temperatures and 
allows the pour to be completed in one day. 
We have included a map over the page to show 
the location of this work. 

Managing our impacts 
During this work, you may notice noise from the 
machinery and equipment. 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. This 
includes:  

• maintaining resident and business access 
during the work  

• turning off machinery and vehicles when 
not in use 

• directing lighting away from residences. 
We thank you for your patience while this 
important work is carried out. 
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due to the large deck surface which is prone...
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Location of works 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636  
(option 3)  
 

 

 

parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 
 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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